
!ATTENTION!  !ATTENTION! 
 

The City of Phenix City will hold a meeting to discuss the repair of 
Hickory Heights Drive. The meeting is scheduled for 6:00 P.M. 
E.D.T. Monday June 3, 2019 at the Martin Idle Hour Community 
Center. All residents are encouraged to attend this meeting. If you 
have any questions concerning the meeting, please direct them to 
the City of Phenix City Engineering Department at 1206 7th 
Avenue, Phenix City, AL 36867, or (334) 448-2760.  
 
Thank you for your attention regarding this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


